
Approved minutes of the Clyde Township Board Meeting December 14, 2022. 

  

The regular monthly meeting of the Clyde Township board was held at the Township Hall on Wednesday, 

December 14, 2022 at 7:00 pm. 

 

Audience:   Rick McKellips, Mr. & Mrs. John Kryger, Mr. and Mrs. Pete Hoekstra, and Mary Ann Dykstra 

 

Roll Call:  Members present – Bob Larsen, Bernie McLeod, Tommie Giles, Chris McKellips and Pam Onken.  

Members absent – None 

 

A motion by Larsen supported by McLeod, to approve the November Board meeting minutes as written.  Motion 

carried. 

 

Correspondence: Letter regarding Severens Drain and Clyde’s portion of the cost.  There was lots of discussion on 

this with those in the audience and the board.  Giles indicated he had contracted the township’s attorney to inquire 

as to what if anything we can do regarding the cost to repair this drain. 

 

A motion by Onken, supported by McLeod to approve the Treasurer’s report for November 2022.  Motion carried. 

The report is attached and is now part of the official minutes. 

 

Bills were presented.  A motion by McLeod, supported by McKellips, that we pay the bills as presented.  Roll call 

vote – all yea's.  Motion carried. 

 

 Checks 14378 – 14421   Total Disbursements:  $118,031.12 

 

Fire Chief, Rick McKellips reported that they had 106 calls.  Mark McKellips will passing the role of secretary to 

Bill McGowan.  During the extraction training, the instructor demonstrated a battery operated jaws which is much 

improved over what they currently have.  The cost is approximately $12,000 and he asked the board if there was 

money in the budget, they would like to purchase one. 

 

New Business:  A motion made by McKellips, supported by McLeod to appoint Larry Fleming, Levi Morse and 

Cal Hobbs to the Board of Review for a 2 year term beginning January 1, 2023. 

 

Public Comments:  Mary Ann Dykstra reported that she was upset with a letter she received from Charlie Kiss, 

Enforcement Letter regarding blight on her property. 

 

No further business.   A motion by McLeod supported by Larsen, we adjourn. 

Time:  7:48 p.m.     

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

   

Pam Onken 

      Clyde Township Clerk 

  

 

 


